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Dear parents/carers,  

As you are aware, the NEU union are planning two further strike days next 
Wednesday and Friday.  We have risk assessed both days and I am pleased 
to inform you that school will be open on both days for all our children as 
normal.  The bus and taxi will also run on both days.   

Reports 
Staff have been busy collating your child/ren’s reports. The 
reports have been sent home with your child today. If your 
child is in year 1, this will include the results of their 

phonics screen check. If your child is in year 2, this will include their SATs 
results and if your child is in year 4, this will include their multiplication 
check results. Our year 6 SATs results 
are not released until 11th July and we 
will notify parents with these results 
after this date.  
 
Basketball Tournament 
We have thoroughly enjoyed the 
expertise of Dave Roper who has been 
visiting the school each week to coach 
our key stage 2 children on a wide 
range of basketball skills. Next week 
will be our last session with Dave.  He 
has asked that I pass on information 
about a basketball tournament for 
children in years, 4,5 and 6 (please see 
flyer attached).  It would be great to 
see our children putting their skills 
into a game situation next Saturday 8th 
July.  
 

This week’s 

attendance 

was:   

99.42% 

 



 
 
Windmills 
Littlemoor have been making 
windmills in their DT sessions 
this term.  We finished them 
yesterday (Thursday) and it was 
a breezy day, so we went outside 
to test them. We think our mice 
would be very happy to live in 
such brilliant windmills! 
 
Martial Arts Grading- 
Wednesday 5th July 

If your child is 
ready to take their next grading, you will have been notified 
by text and a payment request opened in the ‘payments’ 
section of School Gateway, for the £15 grading fee. Please 
make payment prior to the grading taking place. Parents are 
welcome to come and watch their child’s grading during the 

session from 3:00-4:00pm. Children who are not grading next week will 
continue to attend the club as usual.  
 
A Huge Congratulations 
On Thursday evening Miss Smaridge, along with the other ECT’s across our 
Trust primary and secondary schools celebrated the completion of their 
first year of their two year Early Careers 
Teacher induction. The evening provided 
an opportunity for Miss Smaridge to 
reflect on the fantastic year she has had at 
Boasley Cross and the exciting 
opportunities that lye ahead for her in the 
new academic year in September. We 
would like to take this opportunity to say 
a huge well done to Miss Smaridge on a 
really successful year and becoming a 
fantastic part of our amazing Boasley 
team.  

 

Wishing you all a wonderful weekend  

Mrs Cook 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4&5 Residential to Menadue 
Years 4 and 5 had an amazing residential at Menadue, Tintagel. They had a fun-packed 

three days and enjoyed a range of activities and experiences with new friends. 

When we got there, we were sorted 

into different groups and assigned 

our tents. We had four different 

groups - Green Dragons, Blue 

Bears, Yellow Lions and Red Hawks. 

Some of the activities we did were, 

shelter building, archery, surfing and 

making paper boats. In the evenings 

we had campfire games and egg 

throwing. -Lois. 

It was the first 

time I've ever 

been surfing, and 

I learnt to do it 

and even stood 

up! -Ruby 

I rode a 

massive wave, 

the surfing 

was my best 

bit! - Oscar. 

I met a new friend who was 

really kind. -Freya. 

It felt really 

nice for me to 

makes lots of 

new friends. - 

Sebby 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Alice 

who won the chance to take 

home the reading basket 

this week, by reading at 

least 5 times. 



 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During residential Lois showed 

all of her star learner qualities in 

every activity that took place. 

Barnaby has been so keen to share his 

knowledge of oceans and the creatures 

that live there during our topic this 

term. He has been a great 'class expert'. 

Olivia B was so resourceful when we 
made our windmills.  She got all the 

equipment and tools she needed and 
worked independently. 

Oscar showed resourceful 
behaviours by having all of his 

belongings organised. He 
turned up to every activity with 
all of the resources he needed. 



 

  

 

 

School Diary 

July 

Monday 
3rd  

*OCRA Summer Activities club, 3-4pm 

Tuesday 
4th  

*Netball club, 3-4pm  

Wednesday 
5th  

*Martial Arts after school club, 3-4pm 

Thursday 
6th  

Bag2school collection 
Author Visit- Clare Helen Welsh 
*Gardening club, 3-4pm 

Friday 
7th  

8:40am- Book & Biscuit followed by Celebration Assembly  
Swimming lesson, 1:15pm- Littlemoor class (5/6) 

*Your child must be booked onto our after-school clubs through School Gateway, in order to take part. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Remember to book your child’s school meals.  

Week beginning Mon 3rd July:  

Autumn Menu Week 2 

Dates For Your Diary 
    July 

• Thurs 6th- Bag2School Collection. Advance donations welcome - 

place in the bus shelter outside our school and FOBCS will store it 
safely. https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect  

• Thurs 6th – Author visit with Clare Helen Welsh 

• Tues 11th- Sat 15th – Yr6 French residential trip to 
Normandy 

• Tues 18th - Year 6 leavers service at 2pm 1:30pm 

• Fri 21st - last day of term 
 

 
 

 

https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boasley Cross Community Primary School Telephone: 01837 871362 

Email: admin@boasleyprimary.org.uk  Website: www.boasleycross.devon.sch.uk 
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